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Into film is an organisation which provides children with the opportunity to learn 

through film. Into Film movie festival has taken place across the country. Many schools 

received cinema tickets for their children to view a variety of films. At PACE we like to 

provide our pupils with the chance to learn outside the classroom and be given the 

chance to experience going to the cinema. This is a great way for our children to 

experience social situations that they may not have experienced before.  

On Tuesday 8th November 2022, we were lucky to be provided with tickets to go to a 

preview, premier showing of ‘Matilda the Musical’ before the national release date at 

HOME Cinema in Manchester.  

On Thursday 10th November 2022, our children were given the chance to go to the 

Lucem House Community Cinema in St Helens to watch Clifford the Big Red Dog. 

All of our children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the Into Film Festival.  


